PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT
Medicare Open Enrollment (10/15/23 – 12/7/23)

Medicare's open enrollment season began on October 15 and seniors are now able to choose their Medicare plan for 2024. They'll have to make their selections by December 7 for coverage that takes effect January 1. 

With so many options, picking a Medicare plan can be complicated, but it's worth it -- and there's help available to ensure that Medicare participants make wise decisions.

There are a number of resources available where you can find a professional health insurance agent who can help you. In fact, the National Association of Benefits and Insurance Professionals (NABIP) offers a "Find an Agent" tool on its website.

Visit agent-finder.org, enter your zip code, select Medicare as the practice area, and you’ll find licensed agents and brokers in your area who can identify the right plan for you.

Most licensed agents offer policies from many companies, so you can evaluate several options to find the best fit. Agent members of NABIP continually advocate and provide services for their customers long after the sale of the policy.

For more information, visit nabip.org. There’s no cost to use the site.

This Public Service Announcement has been brought to you by NABIP and this station.

